
AAUW NC SALARY NEGOTIATION PROJECT 
      START SMART – WORK SMART 

2018-2019 
 
First round requests to host a Salary Negotiation Workshop need to be submitted before 

December 15, 2018 
Initially, AAUW NC will approve one salary negotiation workshop per AAUW NC region.  A 
second round of requests will open in January 2019.   
 
Email this request to:     president@aauw.nc 
 
DATE:    ______________________________ 
 
BRANCH OR REGIONAL GROUP: __________________________________________ 
 
REQUESTED WORKSHOP:     _____Start Smart  _____Work Smart 
 
LOCAL CHAIR:  
            Name   _________________________________________________________ 
                                       
            Email   _________________________________________________________ 
           
            Phone _________________________________________________________ 
 
WORKSHOP DETAILS: 
            LOCATION:______________________________________________________ 
     
           DATE:  ________________________________     TIME:___________________ 
 
COLLABORATING INSTITUTION AND/OR COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONS: 
 
 

 
 
       
 
AAUW NC provides the license to offer an AAUW salary negotiation workshop.  The Planning 
Committee needs to collaborate with a local college/university (Start Smart) or a local 
community organization (Work Smart).  Expenses will include the cost of printing workshop 
materials ($1.50 per participant) and light refreshments. Additional information about planning 
a salary negotiation workshop can be found on the AAUW NC and the AAUW websites. 
Questions?  Please contact:  Jane Terwillegar, Co-President  (336-782-5327) 

mailto:president@aauw.nc

